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PQ 16668/21 * To ask the Minister for Health the capital expenditure spend to date in 2021 on the second cardiac 

catheterisation laboratory at University Hospital Waterford; and the expected full-year cost. -Alan Kelly 

Dear Deputy Kelly, 

 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above Parliamentary Question 

which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 

 

A capital allocation of €5.61M has been confirmed in 2021 for the delivery of the second cardiac catheterisation laboratory at 

University Hospital Waterford.  

Construction is due to commence in early May 2021.  We expect drawdown of funds of approx. €4m in 2021 with the 

balance due for payment in 2022.  Expenditure on the project to date in 2021 - €8,586. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Jim Curran 

National Director, Estates   


